Lawrenceburg Disc Golf Association 
Meeting Minutes:

Date: 		Monday, August 9, 2010
Time: 		8:30 pm  (following league night play)
Location: 	Anderson County Community Park DGC
Members in
Attendance: 	Jon Winfrey, Kevin Harris, Ricky Spaulding, Rex Richardson, Andy Austin, Josh Winfrey,
		Ricky Kirkpatrick, Tracy Bottom, Matthew Pinkston, Cameron Harris, Rodger Hillard, 
		Allen Miller

OLD BUSINESS

· Financial and membership report.
· Kevin Harris distributed the financial report.
· The club has 20 total members as of 8/09/2010.
· Since the last meeting the tee box forms have been removed and the spaces that remained was filled in with rock.
· Ricky Kirkpatrick is completing work on the message board sign to be installed at the county park.  
· The monthly course clean-up night has been very successful and has made searching for errant throws a bit easier. 
· The third session of league play is under way at the county park using the 80% handicapping method.  This method was used during session #2 at the city park and no complaints were received.
· No news has been heard regarding the status of our deal with the boy scout who will possibly be doing a project  of installing tee box posts and signs.
· Jon presented a checklist of what has already been completed and what still remains to be done for our C-tier amateur tournament (2010 Autumn Classic).  Discussion was held regarding what to do with sponsorship money.  It was agreed that the payout would go deeper into each division.  Estimates were going to obtained by Jon and Rodger regarding the use of portable toilets at the county park.  Allen Miller will be able to provide first aid kits, Rodger Hillard will be able to get air horns, Ricky Spaulding will have access to a scorepoint board, Jon is going to check on additional trash cans at the county park.
 Ricky S. and Jon have verified that both courses have been reserved in our name and that both courses will be mowed prior to Sept. 25 (weather permitting).


NEW BUSINESS

· The new message board structure has been built and needs to be delivered and put up at the county park.  Plans are for everyone who can attend be at the county park at 6:00 to help install it.  The holes have been dug so all that remains to be done is place the structure into the holes, brace it and fill the holes.  It is estimated that 4 80-lb bags of quickrete will be needed.
· The next LDGA meeting date will be announced at a later date and will be prior to the Autumn Classic Tournament so that final preparations can be discussed.  The date will be posted on the website once it is decided upon.

Meeting adjourned.
